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Dates to Remember: 
 

12/16—Lower Elementary PJ Day 

12/16—Last day before Winter 

Break; Minimum Day Schedule  

 

12/19-1/6—WINTER BREAK 

 

1/9—School Resumes 

1/9—Governing Board Meeting 

@Central Admin Office at 6:30 

 

1/10—Parent Tour @BR at 9:00 

a.m. 

 

1/13—Principal’s Café @BR at 

9:00 a.m. 

 

1/16—HOLIDAY—Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Day (School and Club M 

CLOSED) 

 

1/18—Trait Assembly: Safe, 

Responsible, and Respectful  at 

10:30 a.m. 

 

1/19—Parent Tour @BR at 9:00 

a.m. 

 

1/20—Family Movie Night @BR  

 

1/24—Parent Tour @BR at 9:00 

a.m. 

 

1/25—Art Walk  
 

 
Save the Date: 

February 1st 

 
Master Montessorian, 

Jonathan Wolff, will be 

facilitating a    Parent Edu-

cation Event for families 

bridging the Montessori 

gap between home and 

school.   

Annual Spelling Bee 
 

We are so proud of the 3rd-8th graders who partici-

pated in the CMP Elk Grove Annual Spelling Bee last 

Tuesday afternoon.  After spelling over 300 words, 

and moving onto the next set of 300 words, the com-

petition came down to two brothers; Aaron and   

Rayhan.  While all of the students did an outstanding job and put forth 

such great effort, congratulations to Rayhan for progressing to the final 

round and spelling sensitive correctly. We would also like to thank Ms. 

Karen for all hosting the Spelling Bee again this year and working with 

the children during their practice sessions,  Ms. Dorothy for being our 

guest judge, and all of the parents who came out to support the children.   

 

Reminder: TOMORROW is our last day of school before the winter 

break.  The office will be closed at 12:30 AND there is no Club M on Friday, De-

cember 16th.   All CMP operations will be closed December 26-January 2, 2017. 

The office and Club M will reopen on January 3, 2017.  

 

Office hours from Dec. 19-Dec. 23 and Jan. 3-6:  

Elk Grove 8:00-3:00  

Bradshaw 7:00-6:00  

As we start our winter break, 

we wish our Elk Grove Families 

a safe and  peaceful holiday.                                       

We will see you all in the New Year!  



 

Help Needed! 
 

We are so fortunate to have Mr. Allan, but we have a project that re-

quires a little more assistance!  The Bradshaw site has a large electronic 

score board that we would like to install, but we need help.  If you have 

the skills or connections  (electrician, lift, lift operator) to assist in this 

project, please contact the Bradshaw site office for Mr. Allan.  We are looking to have the board up 

before we begin Basketball Season in  January.  Thank you so much for any help you can  provide!  

 

2017-2018 Lottery and Re-enrollment Information 
 

Current Families:   All current families will receive 2017-2018 Re-enrollment Forms sometime in Feb-

ruary.  

 

New Siblings of Current Families:  2017-2018 Lottery Applications are required to be filled out and 

will be available at the beginning of the year. A lottery tour is not required for our current families.  

 

New Families:   A lottery tour is required to attend (January-March) to enter the 2017-2018 Lot-

tery. New families can sign up on-line for a lottery tour by contacting the Bradshaw Office at 916-

714-9699. 2017-2018 Lottery Applications are handed out only after attending a lottery tour.  

 

 

Principal’s Café 

 
Please join Ms. Kathleen and guest speaker, Lisa Coates, for the next Principal's Café on Friday, 

January 13, 2017 at 9:00 at the Bradshaw site.  Ms. Coates will  be continuing her presentation 

on Love and Logic.  You don’t need to have attended the first session to participate .  We hope to see 

you there!    

 

Additionally, we are looking to see if there is interest in having Ms. Coates conduct a series of Love 
and Logic Classes at the BR site this spring.  If you are interested, please contact the BR office at 916

-714-9699.  Thank you.  



 

Club M New 
Spanish Enrichment 
Club M’s next Enrichment is coming up right after the winter break. Ms. Jazmina and Ms. Acxa will 

be teaching students basic Spanish.  We will be running this enrichment on Mondays at the BR site 

and Fridays at the EG site, starting on January 9th from 3:30-4:30.  Sign-ups will be open on De-

cember 15th by 3pm. To sign up, please visit Mysignup.com and enter eg-clubm@cacmp.org to 

find the correct sign up for your child’s site.  

 

Winter Intersession 
Come join Club M during the winter closure. We have tons of exciting things planned to do with your 

child(ren)!   

 December 19th-23rd Club M will be taking a trip through space. We will be creating a solar sys-

tem together and making a rocket! 

 January 3rd-6th Club M will be going back in time. We will take a look at all the amazing decades 

while listening to music and creating some of the most popular activities of that time. 

 

Sign-ups will be available in the office and online at eg.cacmp.org under the Club M tab. 

Families must sign up by Dec. 9th to ensure space for their child(ren), otherwise you may call the 

Bradshaw site to see if there is room available for the day you need care. 

 

This is a great opportunity to get some of that last minute shopping in before or after the 

holidays!!! 

 
Mark Your Calendars 

December 16th Early Release NO AFTERNOON Club M 

December 19th-23rd / January 3rd-6th Winter Intersession 

December 26th-Janaury 2nd Club M CLOSED 

January 3rd-6th Winter Intersession 

January 9th Spanish Enrichment starts at BR 

 

mailto:eg-clubm@cacmp.org
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What’s Happening During Club M Intersession   

 

Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found is getting a little full.  Please take a 

moment and check to see if any of these “found” items 

were “lost” from your family. We will be donating items af-

ter the 16th of December.  Any items left behind that af-

ternoon/evening will be collected for donation.  So, please, 

please, please check to see if any of these items belong to 

your child(ren).    

 


